
IDL  

This term our Interdisciplinary Learning is 

all about Fishing, Forestry and other local 

industries. Children are spending time 

researching our local industries and their 

heritage as well as making suggestions and 

plans for the future! 

 

 

 

Carradale Golf Club 

Carradale Golf Club are keen to encourage 

our children to enjoy their local club. Gordon 

Abernethy, club secretary, has asked us to 

let you all know that Carradale Primary 

School children can play for free at the Golf 

Club, if accompanied by a responsible person 

over 16 years of age.  Full Junior 

Memberships are also available. Contact 

Gordon on info@carradalegolf.com for more 

information. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents /Carers,  

Welcome to our Autumn Term Newsletter.   

We have another exciting term planned.     

We said goodbye to some wonderful pupils in 

June who have gone to pastures new and 

we’re delighted to welcome some new folks 

to our school family this year, too! We’re 

also looking forward to inviting parents and 

carers to join us and, of course, welcome 

visits if you would like to speak with us at 

any time. 

 

24/8 SSE Visit to School 

26/8 School visit to meet our 

Assistant Harbour Master 

5/9 Mr Paterson visit to School to 

discuss Carradale fishing in the 

past 

12/9 Hands Up Survey Week 

tba Joint Learning Day with 

Drumlemble Primary School 

tba Visit from Forestry and Land 

Scotland 

tba Visit from MOWI 

7/10 Last day of term 

 

mailto:info@carradalegolf.com


 

 

Summer Adventures  

The whole school participated in many 

adventures in the summer term. Jubilee 

Celebrations, Beach Day, and our Cinema 

Visit gave us lots of fun towards the end of 

our busy year. Our final treat was to spend 

the last morning of term working with the 

Clyde Fisherman’s Trust art project and 

we’re very much looking forward to seeing 

our artwork being exhibited in Glasgow later 

this year!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Sports Day 

On Friday 17th June we joined Drumlemble 

Primary School for a joint sports day. This 

was a really wonderful reunion with pupils 

enjoying catching up and working with 

friends we hadn’t visited for 2 years! Mixed 

school teams competed in Virtual Games led 

by Lyndsay Ramsay, our Active Schools Co-

ordinator. Everyone tried their best and the 

events were a huge success. We were also 

joined by Ziggy and his road safety team 

after our ELC and P1s and 2s won a road 

safety competition. He certainly put big 

smiles on all our faces! 

 

 


